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MS. BETTY WRIGHT
OFFICE OF INTERNATIONAL PROGRAMS
U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
OWNF MAIL STOP 3H5
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555

DEAR MS. WRIGHT:

PER OUR LETTER OF APRIL 6, WE ARE ENCLOSING POCO CHECK f 063960
IN THE AMOUNT OF $5,300. THIS AMOUNT COVERS THE APPLICATION FEE
FOR AN EXTENSION TO OUR NUCLEAR REGULATORY LICENSE (CURRENT LICENSE
# XMATO326 AMENDMENT NO. 4).

WE WILL FORWARD A COPY OF THE ICDV CERTIFICATE ISSUED TO OUR
CUSTOMER BY THE GOVERNMENT OF SINGAPORE AS SOON AS IT ARRIVES.

ANY QUESTIONS CONCERNING THIS MATTER SHOULD BE ADDRESSED TO ME
AT EXT. 311. THANK YOU FOR YOUR ASSISTANCE.

SINCERELY,

hY <

DAVID H. DSON
EXPORT MANAGER
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